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Bridget O’ Halloran :                         Newmarket 
Mary Barron:                                      The Wells 
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  23rd Sun in Ord Time  

4th Sept 2016 

Newsletter items to Parish Office @ 061 - 368127 or email office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie Deadline is 11.00am on Thursday 

Newmarket 
Sat 3rd   7.30pm Mary, John and Rita McCormack, Glencragga 
    Paddy McSherry, Ennis Road and deceased family members 
    Breda Kennedy, Ennis Road       
Sun   4th 11.00am Sunday Mass     
Mon 5th 10.00am Special Intention  
Tue 6th 10.00am Daily Mass 
Wed 7th 10.00am Daily Mass  
Thur 8th 10.00am Daily Mass  
Fri 9th 10.00am Daily Mass  
Sat 10th  7.30pm Bernie McNamara, Carnakilla 
    John (Jazzer) Slattery, Glencragga 
    Lourda McAleer, Omagh       
Sun 11th 11.00am     Sunday Mass        
                              
Wells 
Sat 3rd  6.30pm Weekend Mass 
Sun 4th 10.00am Sunday Mass 
Sat 10th  6.30pm Weekend Mass 
Sun 11th 10.00am Sunday Mass  
 
Carrigerry  
Sun 4th 9.00am Sunday Mass  
Sun 11th 9.00am Sunday Mass  

Abundance Prayer Group 
Meet each Monday except Bank  
Holidays at 7.00pm in the upstairs 
meeting room in Newmarket Church  

Last week’s Church Collection €1746.53 
Thank You  

Newmarket-on-Fergus Senior Citizens  
Committee are this year celebrating 50 years as a  
committee.  To celebrate this we are having a Tea 
Dance in the Community Centre on Sunday 11th  
September from 3.00 to 6.00 pm  and we hope 
all Senior Citizens and previous committee members 

will come along to what promises to be a enjoyable afternoon. 

Daily Adoration of the 
Blessed Sacrament will  
resume this Monday in the 
Church at Newmarket on 
Fergus from 10.30am to 
11.30am. Please feel free to 
drop in any day (Mon-Fri). 

If anyone would like to make a commitment to 
giving one hour a week in Adoration please 
contact Kathleen Hayes at 061 368549 

St. Frances Morning Prayer 
 
Lord Jesus, I offer you this new day because I believe in 
you, love you, hope all things in you, and thank you for your 
blessings. 
I  am sorry for having offended you and forgive everyone 
who has offended me. 
Lord, look on me and leave in me peace and courage and 
your humble wisdom that I may serve others with joy, and 
be pleasing to you all day. 



‘ ‘ ‘ ‘ SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  Scoil na Maighdine Mhuire 
  Our pot this week was  € 482        

Congratulations to our winner –Hilary O’Neill 
Winning ticket sold in The Sports Bar 

Next Draw : Tuesday 6th Sept 

GAA Lotto:  There was no winner of either Lotto Jackpot at Monday's 

draw in The Sports Bar. 1, 2, 19, 29 were the numbers drawn for the 

€10,000 draw while 4, 8, 25, 26 were pulled out in the €2300 equiva-

lent. €40 Winners; Pat McMahon, Linda McCarthy, Sinead Cusack, 

Liam Danagher, Brid Neylon. This Monday's draw takes place in 

O'Neills Bar where €10,000 & €2450 will be up for grabs. 

 

Championship Action:  Best wishes to all our teams in action at the 

weekend. Our Senior, Intermediate, Junior and U16 Hurlers are in 

action as are our Senior Camogie team. Check our Facebook & Twit-

ter accounts for fixture details. Well done to our U13 Hurlers who got 

their campaign off to a winning start defeating Parteen/Meelick this 

week. 

 

EGM:  There will be an Emergency General Meeting this Wednesday 

evening in The Clubhouse. Members who have not received notifica-

tion of the meeting are asked to contact Chairman Freddy McInerney 

086 224 5157.  

 

Shelly's Hip/Hop Classes are expanding to accommodate a wider age 
range in Newmarket. .. Every Tuesday in the community hall.... 4.30-
5.30pm for ages 4-8yrs... and 5.30-630 pm For Age 9-14 
€6 per class.    Drop in or  contact shelley on 0861703053. 

***** 
 
BEGINNING EXPERIENCE  
Beginning Experience is a worldwide specially designed support pro-
gramme for men and women who have suffered the loss of a spouse 
by death, separation or divorce to work through the grief process, and 
to discover for themselves that merely "existing" in life can be trans-
formed into "living" a new life, though a different one. 
The next weekend is being held at the Ennismore Retreat Centre, Cork 
from Friday 7th  to Sunday 9th October, 2016. 
For further details please contact 087 
9886480    email: beginningexperiencecork@gmail.com  
 

***** 
EVELYN MAC MAHON SCHOOL OF SPEECH AND DRAMA. 
Classes resuming. Classes available for primary and secondary  
pupils. For further info: Tel: Evelyn Mac Mahon 
A.L.C.M.T.D.  L.L.C.M.T.D.  F.L.C.M. 085 1884158 
 

***** 
The Anthony Costello School of Irish Dancing — 
After School class in Scoil na Maighdine Mhuire.  
The Anthony Costello School of Irish holds classes where 
the emphasis is on having fun in a relaxed, sociable at-
mosphere. In just one hour a week your child could have 
an enjoyable experience of an important part of Irish cul-
ture. Dancing is a great way to develop strong muscle and 
bones and to keep fit and healthy. The classes are held 
every Tuesday from 3-4pm (after school). Fees €20 every 
four weeks in advance. To enrol contact: Conor 086 
7782200 or email: conorholmes1979@gmail.com   
 

The Migraine Association of Ireland will be holding a free, pub-

lic Young Person's (17 years and under) Information Seminar in the 

Castletroy Park Hotel, Limerick on Saturday the 10th of September 

next, from 11 am until 1 pm.  

Dr. Paddy Daly will give a presentation on Migraine in Children and 

Young People, after which there will be a chance to ask questions. 

There will be additional activities for children at the back of the 

room which they can participate in if they wish. 
The event is free to attend, however, for child protection  
reasons, registration is essential and all adults must be  
accompanied by a child. If you're not registered for the event you will 
not be permitted entry. 

Light refreshments will be served. To register for a place please call us 
on 01 894 1280 or email us at info@migraine.ie with your contact de-
tails. 

***** 
Clarecare Annual Church gate Collection will take 
place next weekend 10th /11th September.   

***** 
 

Holy Land Pilgrimages  
• for the Year of Mercy, October 9 to 17, contact Veronica on 

087 0639919, or Marian Pilgrimages on 01 8788159. 
• Christmas Pilgrimage to the Holy land 2016 from 19th-27th 

December 8 nights:  Taking in Bethlehem, Jerusalem  (Mount 
of Olives, Garden of Gethsemane, Last Supper Room and Cal-
vary), Mount Tabor, Cana, Nazareth, Jericho,  Dead Sea and Sea 
of Galilee.  Ex Dublin. Price 1,374 euro payments can be made 
in instalments. Contact James Treacy  061-921470 or 
0860572216 

***** 
 
The Irish Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Children (ISPCC) 
is Ireland’s oldest and most well-known children’s charity. The ISPCC 
has a long, proud history of service delivery and advocacy on behalf of 
children.  We are currently recruiting volunteers to join our ChildLine 
team in Limerick .  If you are non-judgemental, have good communica-
tions skills & are a good listener; then volunteering with the ISPCC 
ChildLine could be for you.  We are looking for volunteers to give 4 
hours of their time a week, for a minimum of two years; in return the 
ISPCC will provide comprehensive training and support.  If you would 
more information please attend an information evening at our Limerick 
offices on either Thursday 1st September at 7.00pm or Thursday 15th 
September at 7.00pm. As places are limited, please contact 
Kelly.Slattery@ispcc.ie to confirm attendance. 

Going Strong / Active Retired 
 
Weekly activities will resume on 
Wednesday 7th September. 2—
4pm. In the Obair Family Centre.  
New members always welcome.  


